
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: October, 2018 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Enrollment Numbers: 
  

5th Grade- 91 
6th Grade- 102 

 7th Grade- 100 
 8th grade- 89 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 

Parent teacher conferences were held on September 27th and we saw about 
60% of our parents. 5th and 6th grade had the largest percentage of parents 
join us for conferences.  
 
Student Council: 

Starla Bender is facilitating our student council. There is a representative from 
each advisory in 6-8 grade. We have reps that go to the 5th grade advisories as 
needed. The objective of student council is to increase student voice at 
Homedale Middle School. 
 
BSU Math Partnership: 

Our 7th and 8th grade math teachers will be working with BSU to analyze our 
curriculum and the standards in order to maximize instructional time and ensure 
we are meeting the standards in our compacted teaching time. 
 
Cross Country 

Our cross country team is doing well with 14 runners. The sport has added to 
more students being engaged in school and school activities. 

 
 
Fall MAP Benchmark Testing 

We have finished our Fall benchmark testing. We are analyzing results by strand 
and focusing instruction to maximize student growth. 



 
 



 
 











 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 
October 30- Inspire to Hire field trip for 8th grade 

 
 


